
Dear Tollgate Crossing Metro District No 2 Homeowners, 
 
We hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. We are delighted to share 
some exciting news with you! Tollgate Crossing Metro District No 2 has entered into a new 
partnership with Brightstar District Management, and we couldn't be more thrilled about this 
collaboration. 
 
Brightstar is truly ecstatic to be your dedicated partner for all district needs. Our commitment 
extends beyond traditional management services – we are here to enhance your community 
experience through cutting-edge solutions, including the introduction of homeowner portals 
and other innovative software implementations. 
 
At Brightstar, we prioritize transparency and open communication. We want to make it easy 
for you to reach out to us with any questions, concerns, or feedback. To facilitate direct 
contact, we offer multiple channels: 
 
Office Phone: You can call us at the office at 720-446-5621. 
Email: Reach out to us via our general mailbox at hello@brightstarcolorado.com. 
District Manager Contact: For more specific matters, you can contact our District Manager, 
Beau McMahon, at 303-551-8893 or via email at bmcmahon@brightstarcolorado.com. 
 
We believe that effective communication is the cornerstone of a successful partnership, and 
we encourage you to use any of the above methods to connect with us. 
 
Brightstar District Management is dedicated to serving your community with integrity, 
professionalism, and a commitment to excellence. We look forward to working closely with 
each of you to make Tollgate Crossing Metro District No 2 an even better place to call home. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us with the management of your community. We are eager to 
embark on this journey together. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Brightstar District Management Team 
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